The USBE has requested that schools implement an Underage Drinking and Substance Abuse Prevention program as required in 53G-10-406 and R277-910.  Currently, Botvin LifeSkills Training is USBE's approved provider. The program is to be implemented in either 4th or 5th grade, again in 7th or 8th grade, and one more time in 9th or 10th grade. USBE has provided training of the Botkin LifeSkills Training program for those implementing the program in the school.  At Odyssey, our school counselor, Ms. Lewis, has been trained and will provide the program to the 4th grade students. She will be using the Level Two Manual and Student Workbook. 


-- 
Debbie Lewis
Counselor
Odyssey Charter School

